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Dear Parents and Carers, 

At Dorothy Barley Infant School, we are passionate about reading.  We believe that all our children can become 
fluent readers and writers.   

We teach children to read following a scheme called Little Wandle Letters and Sounds.  Children begin this 
programme in the Nursery and follow it through all the way to Year 2 to become confident and capable readers. 

We would like to invite you to an information meeting about how we teach Reading and Phonics in Receptipon.  
This is a great opportunity to learn more about how we teach reading and to find out how you can support your 
child’s reading development at home. 

The time of the meeting is as follows.  Please enter the school via Davington Road and wait in the Key Stage One 
playground. 

Reception – Tuesday 23rd September 2:30pm 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs S. O’Hara 
Head of School 
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